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Glenn County 4-H Advisory Team 
Monday, July 15, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. 

UCCE Office, Orland 
 
 

 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:45 p.m. All attendees signed in.  
 
The 2024-2025 Annual Budget was revisited and reviewed. Items were discussed in length and changes will be 
as follows: Remove “Council Meeting Food and Snacks,” “Ambassador Interviews,” and “ Scholarship 
Interviews” and update with “Glenn County 4-H Meeting Meals and Entertainment." This will incompass 
expenses for county meetings, trainings and functions that currently do not have a line item. For example, 
calendar of events Planning, Key Leader check-in or training opportunities, county record book Evaluations, 
additional leader meetings, ect. Account that we have not currently used, will be inactivated. They can be 
reopend at anytime. The 2024-2025 Glenn County 4-H Budget will be reviewd and voted on at the Septemeber 
Advisory Team Meeting.  
 
Discussions about items needing to be purchased. Meat slicer for Fundraiser Dinner and Cookhouse. The slicer 
requested was presented and it was table until next meeting when we have three qoutes. The budget was 
finalized and voted on collectively and unanimously. 

 
It was deccided that committee chair thank you gifts will not be a budget item, but if an item was found that 
cost less than $5.00 it would be taken into consideration.  
 
A motion was made to provide the Cookhouse Chairs, Abby Alves and Becky Greunwald, with a $50 gift card as 
a thank you gift for the continued support and successful undertaking of the Cookhouse. The motion was 
second by Lisa Humphreys.  
 
Providing a mobile Livescan fingerprinting opporunity was discussed to accommodate new leaders and the 
need to for accessibility outisde of normal working ohours. Christine Kampmann shared she has called a few 
places and the best deal requires a minimum of 10 people. In the event that a sign up is created to fill the 
need, the Advisory Team would support absorbing the traveling fees.  
 
The Incentive program was tabled until the next meeting. 
 
The 4-H Buddy program idea could be filled with a County Ambassador Team or with in a club. The idea has 
been removed from future agendas.  
 
Event support and representation on behalf of the Advisory Team has been tabled due to not having the full 
team in attendance. 
 
Advisory team member suggestions for future years was an item fo rdiscussion, no names were offered.  
 
Chrisitine Kampmann shared that the Ambasador Advisor applications will be out this year and inquired about 
recommendations and encouraged others to think about who might be interested.  
 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted by 
Christine Kampmann 

MEETING MINUTES 
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